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VOLUNTARY BLOOD DONATION 

30.09.2022 

Voluntary Blood Donation Camp was organised on 30th September 2022 (Friday) by NSS 

PUC Unit in collaboration with Students Union and Red Ribbon Club PUC. The Camp was 

organised as part of the ongoing celebration of the Golden Jubilee of NSS PUC Unit. 

Seventy-two (72) units of blood were donated (Male = 49 & Female = 23). Workers and staff 

of Civil Hospital, Aizawl Blood Bank collected the blood on the college campus. Volunteers 

from 3rd Semester Education, Economics, Psychology, Management and Commerce 

participated in this programme.  

In five days (12th, 23rd, 26th, 28th and 30th September, 2022), volunteers have donated a total 

of 421 units of blood (Male = 330 & Female = 91).  
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